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Prayer testing has begun, if your child is a preparing to receive the Sacrament of  
Holy Communion in May of 2021,  please schedule an appointment for prayer 
testing before November 19th for 2nd Year Communion.  If  your child has Mrs. 
Arlene Vierra, Mrs. Shirley Vierra, Mr. Ortiz , Mrs. Ouse & Ms. Dina Please 
schedule an appointment before Thursday, Nov. 19th. You can call the CCD 
Office  at 632-7163 if no answer please leave a message and your call will be 
returned. 
 
 

Operation Christmas Child will still be happening this year. All shoe boxes need to 
be turned in to the parish office by  Monday, November 16th before 5:00pm.    
 
Mass location might change next weekend:  Please check out our website at  
www.hilmarholyrosary.org for specification on location and schedule.  You can also 
call the parish office at 667-8961. 
 
First Communion Banners, Pictures and Certificates are ready to be picked up 
from the Parish Office for those who received Holy communion on July 11, August 
15th , August 29th and Sept. 12th.  Please stop by Monday –Thursday 8-12, 12:30-4:00 
or Friday’s 8-12. 
 
 

 

 

Clothes for Kids:  We are collecting toys for clothes for kids.  Please take a tag 
off the Christmas tree in the church, and bring an unwrapped toy back to the 
church by Monday, November 23rd.  All toys will be given to children that live in 
Hilmar & Stevinson.  Thank you in advance for your support.  
 
 
 

 
 

CCD Reopening – However we need your help. 
In order to apply for re-opening, certain requirements are needed including TEACHERS/Helpers, due to the limit of 
10 children per class . The following teachers are needed: 
TUESDAYs2 for 1st grade (helpers), 6 for 2nd grade (3 of each), 3 for =3rd grade (2 helpers) 
3 for 4th grade (2 helpers), 3 for =5th grade (2 helpers)  
WEDNESDAYs 1 for 7th (helper), 1 for 8th  (teacher), 1 for 9th (teacher), 1 for 9th (helper) 
SUNDAYS 1 for 2nd grade, 1 for 3rd grade, 1 for 4, 5 & 6 combo class, 1 for 7, 8&9  combo class  
If you can help by accepting this invitation to help with this special ministry please call Dina 632-7163 for more 
information and details. 
 

 
 

No Mass sheets:  For the time being we are not requiring signatures for Mass sheets.  We do 
however hope that everyone is attending Sunday Liturgy, especially those that are preparing to 
receive sacraments in 2021.  

No Religious Education Classes Next Week beginning Sunday, November 22nd thru Thursday, 
November 26th.  Classes resume Sunday, November 29th thru Thursday December 3rd.  

http://www.hilmarholyrosary.org/

